
Hello Hornet Families! 

Happy Mother’s Day to everyone responsible for mothering our Hornets! We hope that you have a 

day filled with family, good food, and lots of joy! 

Our final Orchestra Concert is Tuesday and our final Dance Concert is Thursday. Please come out to 

support our students in their spring concert series! 

Pajama days are Wednesday and Thursday for all students who donate $5 to our Sting Team to 

support end of year celebrations! Students can make their donation during lunches on Monday.    

Pastries for Parents is scheduled for this Friday from 1:00 – 2:00 or from 4:00 - 5:00. You’re invited 

out to learn more about how you can support your child in these final few weeks of school, especially 

with EOG success! 

Our final IXL Leaderboard is in progress through Wednesday, May 15 @ 8:00pm! We are looking 

for students who master the most grade level skills. Keep pressing, Hornets! 

Don’t forget, the yearbook is available online for purchase! Get yours at 

treering.com! https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=1014450172273608 

As a reminder, shorts, skirts, and dresses must not exceed 6 inches above the knee and shirts must at 

least touch the waistband of bottoms. See the school website for details. When in doubt, encourage 

your child to bring a change of clothes. 

Students are reminded to turn in their library books. Please remind your child to put all borrowed 

library books in their backpacks and return them to the media center. Library books are due no later 

than May 17. 

Also, all chromebooks and chargers must be returned to school on Friday, May 17. These will be re-

inventoried ahead of EOG testing. Students with missing chromebooks and chargers will be charged 

for the replacement. 

As a reminder, EOGs are scheduled beginning May 29 – June 4. Attendance is required as we 

acknowledge students who test during makeups do not achieve at capacity. Also, eighth graders who 

do not pass the EOGs will need to attend our Summer Intervention/Retesting Camp for additional 

reteaching and retesting. Intervention/Retest Camp is happening June 10 – 13. 

Remember to follow us on ParentSquare, Instagram (@arms.ib.academy) and Facebook (Albemarle 

Road Middle Academy) for the latest updates! 

Have a great evening, Hornets! 
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